Commitment Mass 5/03/15

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you know the Enrolment Mass for First Holy Communion is next Thursday. The children will already be seated when you come in to church, so could you please join your child in the bench. I would be grateful if you could be seated no later than 9:05am. The children will be taking part in the readings, bidding prayers and offertory. During Mass there will be an enrolment ceremony, when you will go up to the altar with your child and you will give Father Paul your child's name card. Your child will then put their named bunch of grapes on the First Communion Board. I'm sure it will be a wonderful Mass and I look forward to seeing you all there. There will also be a meeting in the Sunshine room after Mass with refreshments.

Mrs G Greaney